
 

Date: August 25, 2020 

To 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Security Code: 541557  
   
Subject: Clarification with respect to Increase in Volume  

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We refer to your E-mail bearing ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/2020-2021/153 
dated August 25, 2020; seeking clarification on  increase in trading volume of shares of Fine Organic 
Industries Limited (“the Company”). 

We wish to inform you that presently there is no information about the Company which is material 
and price sensitive and that requires disclosure as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”). The Company will make 
disclosure as per Listing Regulations as and when there is any requirement to do so which also 
includes price sensitive information. The Company has always abided by and complied with all 
regulatory requirements and will continue to do so. 
  
We further request you to note that since the shares of the Company are freely traded on the stock 
exchange, the Company will not be in position to comment on the movement in its share price or 
increase in trading volume. 
 
Kindly take the above on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
For Fine Organic Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
Pooja Lohor  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: A28397 
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